[5 Outlook

Fwd: Letter to Historic Preservation Commission.

From Kim Robinson <kimfoto39@sbcglobal.net>
Date Wed 2/12/2025 1:28 PM

To  Askin, Tim <taskin@milwaukee.gov>; Seth Ter Haar <docomomofellow@gmail.com>; Clayborn Benson Wis
Black Historical Society Museum <bensonclayborn@gmail.com>; fvogeliv <fvogeliv@gmail.com>; Emma
Rudd <erudd@milwaukeepreservation.org>; Chris Rute AIA RIBA <chris.rute@crdesignmke.com>;
ELIZABETH SARAH HILTON <elizabeth.hilton@wisconsinhistory.org>

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Cassandra Brooks <cassandra220@sbcglobal.net>
Date: February 12, 2025 at 12:36:49 CST

To: Kim Robinson <kimfoto39@sbcglobal.net>

Subject: Re: Letter to Historic Preservation Commission.
Reply-To: Cassandra Brooks <cassandra220@sbcglobal.net>

Hello Kim,

Thank you for sharing this letter with me. | 100% support your efforts to
save and preserve the Central City Plaza located at 600 W. Walnut St.
which your Dad, Mr. Alonzo Robinson, Jr. designed in 1973. | have a
special connection to that project as well because my father, Mr.
Beechie O. Brooks was on the Board of Directors of Central City
Development, along with Mr. Felmers Chaney and others, when this
project was developed. | remember when the project was built.

Also, | feel very strongly about preservering our history and the vision
that our fore fathers had. It is a challenge, however, if we work together
it can be done. | often have to remind myself that | am (we are)
standing on their shoulders.

Many blessing,
Cassandra

Cassandra L. Brooks



